
 

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Terara PS Wins Best Film 

Congratulations to all involved in making our film, The Promise, which won the award for Best Film at the Film by the 
Bay Film Festival last Tuesday. There was a great turn out from Terara PS, with all our allocated tickets sold out. Not 
only did we win the award for Best Film, but we also scooped the pool in the lucky door prizes with families from our 
school winning dinner vouchers, book vouchers and even some delicious fudge. Our film was a hit with the whole 
audience and kept everyone on the edge of their seats throughout the adventure. It was very highly regarded by the 
judge, Glen Carter, who leads the Arts Unit's Film By initiative across the state. He particularly praised the great 
storyline, the camera work and the sound quality. Put all that together with the great acting from our students and 
staff, and we have something of which to be very proud. Congratulations Mr Watt, Miss Cooper and the cast! 

Rememberance Day Assembly 
This Friday’s assembly will commemorate Remembrance Day (which is this 
Sunday). A representative from the Nowra RSL Sub-branch will be attending to 
present the school with a book to honour the occasion. Class 3/4D will also be 
presenting their item at this assembly. 

Deb Sansom—Principal 

Holly is a Winner 
Year 6 student, Holly, achieved 2nd place in Integrity Real Estate's "Colour in 
Christmas" competition to design their company’s Christmas cards. She won a 
$75 Dymocks voucher for herself and a $100 Dymocks voucher for our school. I 
have asked Holly to select the books for our school library with the school 
voucher. I’m looking forward to seeing her selection. 
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This Week’s Events: 

Tues Nowra HS Year 7 orientation 

Wed Gymastics 

Fri 
Assembly 3/4D 
Remembrance Day  

Events Coming Up:  

14-16       
Nov 

Year 3-6 Camp Koloona 

19-30 
Nov 

Swimming Scheme Year 2-6 

4 Dec Kinder Orientation 9.30 –11.00 am 

13 Dec Year 6 Farewell 

11 Dec Presentation Night NPS Hall 

18 Dec Reward Day 

19 Dec LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS 

BUS PASS APPLICATION PROCESS 
Applications for free school bus travel in rural and 
regional NSW is now completed ONLINE instead of using 
paper forms. 
Who needs to apply 
A new application is only required if the student has 
never been approved for free school travel before.  
However, you need to update student details online if 
the student: 
 Is moving from Year 2 to Year 3 
 Is moving from Year 6 to Year 7 
 Is changing schools 
 Is changing address 
How to update your details 
If the student has already been approved for school 
travel and their address, school or name changes you 
will need to update your details at: 

apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updatedetails 
 

How to apply for free travel for the first time 
Step 1 
Complete the online application form at: 

transportnsw.info/school-students 
Nominate your home address and which bus company or 
transport operator the student needs to travel between 
home and school. 
Step 2 
Print, sign and date the completed application, then 
return it to the student’s school for endorsement.   
If assistance is needed Ph: 131 500 

 

 

SCHOOL VALUES AWARD 
Congratulations to the winners of last week’s Froggy 
draw—Millah and Hayden! The focus for this week is 
“be safe”. 

BEESWAX WRAPS 

Lachlan, from 3/4D has been busy making beeswax 
wraps to complement our school’s War on Waste. He 
and his mum, Fiona, have made some beautiful and 
very practical reusable wraps, which can be used in 
place of plastic film, to wrap and seal all sorts of things 
from sandwiches for school to leftovers in the fridge. 
They have very kindly donated some to our school for 
sale. We will use the funds raised to buy some beeswax 
and fabric, and Fiona has kindly agreed to come in and 
teach our primary students how to make them for 
themselves.  

We are selling their very professional looking 
wraps for $10 each at the school office.  

Please support this fundraiser to help our students fight 
the War on Waste at Terara Public School. 

Beeswax Wraps—$10 each 



 

 

You can now use MY SCHOOL CONNECT APP for  
ONLINE ORDERING OF STUDENT TUCKSHOP LUNCHES.  
We will still be accepting cash payments for tuckshop 
orders (as we have in the past) however, cash payment 
orders must be received by Wednesday—NO LATE 
ORDERS CAN BE ACCEPTED. If you order using the APP 
you can order up until 9.00 am on Friday morning.  
Parents can also use the APP to order school uniforms.  

Friday, 9th November 

Cheeseburger 

  Cheese     Tom Sauce    BBQ Sauce  

  Home bake    OR          Mini Fruit Salad 

Fruit Poppa  

Apple  Orange Tropical Apple/Blackcurrant 

 MORE MENU OPTIONS ARE AVAILABLE  

VIA THE  MY SCHOOL CONNECT APP  
 

Student Name:  …………………………………………………………..…. 

Class:……………………………………………………………………….……… 

Amount enclosed: $...…………………………………………………….. 

Please return orders to the school office by  

Wednesday,  14th November 

 

2018 SWIMMING & WATER SAFETY 
PROGRAM 

The program is conducted over ten 
days from Monday 19th 
November—Friday 30th November. 
Each daily lesson is 45 minutes.  
The cost for this program is $27 which includes 
daily bus transport to and from the pool and pool 
entry. This has been heavily subsidised by our P&C. 
Participant numbers are limited to 30 students.  
There are still a few spots left so if you would like to 
take advantage of this great opportunity please let 
the office know ASAP.  

TEA TOWELS 

Create Lasting Memories! 

We still have a few limited edition 

tea towels available for sale. 

Cost is $10 each 

Available to view and purchase  

from the school office. 

A great Christmas gift idea.  

 

SCHOOL BANKING  
NO LONGER AVAILABLE AT TERARA PS 

Due to changed administrative requirements we will no 
longer be able to offer School Banking for students.  

Sorry for any inconvenience. 
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